12/29/2018

To the 2019 40 Under 40 Selection Committee:

I am writing in support of Carrie Hansen for the 2019 40 Under 40 class. As a member of
the 2018 40 Under 40 class, I can attest that Carrie possesses the leadership skills, caring,
and generosity that make her a perfect fit for the upcoming class of honorees.

I first met Carrie through the Des Moines AM Rotary Club where she quickly felt like an old
friend. Carrie is a true connector and is incredible at building genuine relationships with
others she meets in Central lowa. I'm always amazed at the way her friendships bridge
political and generational divides and she truly cares about the people she meets.

One thing about Carrie that I admire most is that she’s willing and eager to “show up” for
others. Whether it is supporting a local business or Rotary event, volunteering, or getting
people to a fundraiser, Carrie is dependable and cares about the success of other people’s
businesses and charitable work.

Through Carrie, I have learned more about the Cystic Fibrosis foundation. Carrie uses her
experience living with Cystic Fibrosis to educate people about the disease and help others
who have the disease via the Cystic Fibrosis foundation. That she has accomplished so
much in business and finds time to support local non-profits while also tending to her time-
consuming daily healthcare needs makes her work all the more impressive.

I sincerely hope to see Carrie Hansen’s name among the 40 honorees for the 2019 class and
am thrilled to submit my letter of support for her.

Sincerely,

-

Cassie Sampson, BA, LMT
Owner of East Village Spa
40 Under 40 Class of 2018



